2024 Comprehensive Plan overhaul

Two Meetings to Kick Off
2024 Comprehensive Plan
Overhaul

Wednesday, January 17 - 9:30 a.m.
Thursday, January 18 - 6:30 p.m.
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Two meetings scheduled for next week will kick off the King County Council’s
once-a-decade overhaul of the county’s comprehensive plan.

This legislation guides King County land use policy and it affects everything from
where homes can be built, to how roads impact surrounding areas, to access to
clean water, and much more. Beginning next week, the Council will kick off a
series of meetings to gather community input.

e On Wednesday, January 17, the Council's Local Services and Land Use
Committee will hold a briefing at its regular committee meeting beginning at
9:30 a.m. Information on how to participate in Committee meetings is
available on the Committee website.

¢ On Thursday, January 18 at 6:30 p.m. the Council will hold a special
evening meeting to gather public input. This event is a great opportunity for
the public to learn more about the plan, ask questions, and make their
voices heard. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. and the meeting starts at 6:30 p.m.

on Zoom and in-person at the King County Council Chambers on the 10™
floor of the King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA,
98104.

The Council will hold more public meetings over the next several months to get
feedback from the community on comprehensive plan priorities, including a
meeting in Covington.

Please take an opportunity to learn more about the comprehensive
planning process on our website or by watching this video.




